
 

 

INFORMATION 
Public Submissions Received 

WESTERN POWER’S MID-WEST ENERGY PROJECT (SOUTHERN SECTION) 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received 14 submissions in response to its public 
consultation on Western Power’s Mid West Energy Project (Southern Section).  The public 
consultation ran from 20 December 2010 to 6 January 2011. 

Submissions were received from: 

• Western Power 
• Perth Energy 
• City of Geraldton-Greenough 
• ERM Power Limited 
• Independent Market Operator 
• Energy Response Pty Ltd 
• Crosslands Resources Ltd 
• Extension Hill Pty Ltd 
• Griffin Energy 
• Geraldton Iron Ore Alliance 
• Mid West Development Commission 
• Shire of Perenjori 
• Eneabba Gas  
• Interested member of the public 

The Authority will consider these submissions when preparing its final decision. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Elizabeth Walters 
Manager Projects, Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
11 January 2011 
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